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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:48 AM
To: 'baker1802'
Subject: RE: Fpl bill

Good morning Mr. Baker,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                    

 
 
 

From: baker1802 [mailto:baker1802@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:07 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Fpl bill 
 
 
How many name Robbie Baker it has gotten so difficult for us to afford our electrical bill it seems every time 
we look there's a spike in the bill we have to ask for extension on a monthly basis and they're not even feasible 
they break it down into two payments and on top of that is requested an additional $60 deposit so now I'm 
caught between the choice have the lights on or food in the fridge sadly to say her choice to keep the lights there 
should be something that you guys can do to help families like me that are struggling every month to pay their 
bills 
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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